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This Week. . .  
Sunday, May 31 

10:00 a.m. Worship (Facebook Live 
  & YouTube) 
11:00 a.m. Fellowship Class (Zoom) 
3:00 p.m. Youth Bible Study (Zoom) 
     

Monday, June 1 
7:00 p.m.  Monday School  
              (Facebook Live & Zoom) 
1:00-2:30 p.m.    Tithing Time 

 
Wednesday, June 3 

6:30 p.m. Wednesday Night  
     Devotion (Facebook Live) 
7:00 p.m. Bridge Class (Zoom) 

This Wednesday, Doug Reedy will be 

leading the 4th part of his Bible Study 

on the Book of Revelation. The study 

will be live-streamed on Facebook at 

6:30 p.m. 

Congratulations, Graduates! 

Lumberton High School 
Daniela Barrios 

Robert Caleb Benson 

David Nathanial Cribb 

Stacey Elaine Gore 

 

The University of South Carolina  

School of Pharmacy 

Tatum Elizabeth Kinlaw,  

Doctor of Pharmacy 

 

Vanderbilt University Medical Center 

Sarah  Wallwork Woods,  

Cardiovascular Perfusion Technology 

Scholarship applications are available now! E-mail Daphne  at 

daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org  for an application.  

 

Completed applications are due by June 1st. 

For the Record 
Budgeted 2020 .............................. $700,000.00 

Weekly Need (2020) ....................... $13,461.54 

Received May 18, 2020 .................... $2,890.00 

Need to date ................................... $261,538.46 

Received to date ............................ $220,382.17 

Over (Under) Budget ................... ($41,156.29) 
 

Our graduates will be honored at a special service  

to be determined at a later date.  



A few years ago, we did a church-wide summer emphasis titled 
"God is Here." The concept was simple: take a sign that said 
"God is Here," and wherever your summer leads you, recognize 
that God is with you, and take a picture with the sign to 
remember it. The diversity and creativity from those pictures was 
a beautiful reminder of God's presence with us wherever we go. 

This year, we find ourselves scattered as we stay home and 
social distance. But even though we can’t be together AT church, 
we are still BEING the church through how we worship, serve, 
love, and learn together (while physically apart).  In that spirit, we 
are introducing a new church-wide emphasis with a new sign: 
“Being the Church.” As you find creative ways to BE the church 
during this time, take a picture with your sign and send it in to us! 
Pick up your sign during tithing time, or print your own from the 
weekly email.  We look forward to seeing your pictures—and 
more importantly, seeing the many ways we all are being the 
church. 


